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Homeowners' Association News




May 2008

Spring is just around the corner, I think, and time to get a newsletter out.  

2008 Annual HOA Dinner – Meeting Minutes

I want to thank all of you who joined us for the dinner.  It is always nice to reconnect and meet new homeowners in Alexander Estates.  Below are the minutes from the dinner.  I realize I have a couple of “To Do’s” from the meeting and will get them taken care of in the near future.  

Alexander Estates HOA

Annual Meeting

January 30, 2008, 6:00 PM

Pappy’s Corner Pub

Fort Collins, CO

Members Present:

Rocky and PamCaivano


Al and Imogene Clay

Ginger DeReus

Steve and Marie Hornback


Ron and Maria Miller

Sally Roth

Dennis and Terry Valnes


Rich and Robin Winston


Valnes Daughter



Nick and Mary Zenzen

Darrell and Karen Roth


Vic and JoAnn Sellers

Steve and Vicki LeRoux


Karen Beth and Doug Roth




Cheryl VanAckern & Rick Milinazzo

Items Discussed

1. Vic Sellers brought the meeting to order and had all homeowners introduce 

    themselves.  Nametags were suggested for next year.

2. Ginger passed out current site map and Homeowner Names and phone number list requesting updates and especially e-mail addresses.

3. Vic opened the floor for nominations for the President and Vice-President openings.  He explained that he and Steve were not interested in running for a second term.  Ginger has one more year as Sec/Treasurer.  Cheri Van Ackern said she would be willing to take on the role as President and Ron Miller said he would take the role of Vice-President.  There were no other nominations from the floor.  Vic asked for a vote and both were unanimously elected.  Vic also recognized the current Architectural Control Committee: Rocky Caivano, Rich Winston and Patrick Milinazzo.

4. The 2007 budget was reviewed and accepted.  There was discussion on the estimated 

expenses for the HOA in 2008.  The Board recommended keeping the annual dues at 

$150 per homeowner to allow all items and maintain a small cushion in the budget. The $150 annual dues was accepted.  Dues will be due no later than March 31, 2008.

5. Ginger gave an overview of the new website: www.alexanderestateshoa.org and asked if homeowners wanted their names on the website.  A vote was taken and the majority did not want their names listed.  Ginger explained that Newsletters will be sent via e-mail and posted to the website, however, for those who do not use the internet, paper will be sent to their homes.

6. Vic advised the group that we have contracted to use TRUGREEN another year to spray for weeds along the roadsides. They have agreed to give us the same rate as in 2006 

and 2007.   Homeowners have seen a marked difference in goatheads, however, the burrs seems to be problematic in late June.  We will make sure TRUGREEN is aware of this continued issue.

7. Steve LeRoux advised the homeowners that he still places flags for the Lions Club in Windsor and will place flags in our yards 6 times a year for $25.  Homeowners just need to give him a call.

8. Vic discussed the road maintenance and repeat repair this past spring.  Large trucks on the roads do impact the strength of the roads, so fewer trucks is a positive.  This raised the issue of using one garbage company.  Ginger will call Bunting to let them know that the Valnes would like to use their service and she will also talk to the Gehrmanns to see if they would switch to Bunting.

9. Doug Roth explained that when road maintenance was turned over to the Town of Windsor, the city never changed the lots lines on each property.  Ginger will check into this to make certain that we are being taxed on the correct property lines and let the homeowners know the outcome. 

No other items were brought up for discussion.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:55PM.

Respectfully submitted:

Ginger DeReus – Sec/Treas

Annual HOA Dues

Annual dues are $150 and due no later than May 31st.   Due to the lateness of this newsletter, the due date has been extended from the original date of March 31st.  Please send them to:



Ginger DeReus

Checks to: Alexander Estates HOA



36699 Brian Avenue



Windsor, CO 80550

For those of you who have already paid, thanks!
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Weed Spraying

We have again contracted with TRUGREEN ChemLawn to maintain the weeds along the road.  If you do not want that area sprayed by your home, please let me know as soon as possible.  You can all me on 970-686-8782 or e-mail me at g_dereus@msn.com.

HOA Website

I will get the web-site updated with our new officers as soon as possible.  If anyone has suggestions for additional information on the site, please let me know.  The website can be found at www.alexanderestateshoa.org.  If anyone is selling their home, you can refer your real estate agent to this website for information.

Homeowner Lists

I have also attached a copy of the most current Homeowner List.  If there are any corrections needed, please let me know.

